
Berkshire Park PAC 
Making Your School 

the Best Place to 

Learn and Grow 

 

Welcome Back to School! We are in The Last Hurrah of the school year! 
 

Chuck-E-Cheese Family Night: Thank you to all who joined and enjoyed our very 1st Chuck E 
Cheese Family Night on March 23rd. We had 37 tickets sold, which we believe is the most ever for 
our Family Nights! We look forward to working with Chuck E Cheese to make the next one even 
better and smoother. Stay tuned for 2022/2023 Family Nights! 

 

Milk Program *CUTOFF EXTENDED*: Place your order on Munch-a-Lunch BY April 1st at NOON! 

 

Spring Spirit Wear, Krispy Kreme Coffee & Donuts, Hot Lunch, Snack Day, *50/50*: Ready for 
orders on Munch-a-Lunch! Next orders due: Monday, April 4th  
 

Spring Break “Read Across Canada” Read-a-Thon: EXTENDED! ENDS SOON! Register your 
student or have your student register from the link in the attached Read-a-Thon notice. 
Please feel free to share our donation link with friends and family to encourage our students to 
read as much as they can before cut off. We will have a *prize draw* for all students who register 
and log their reading minutes! *Information Notice Attached* 
 

Spring Book Fair: April 27th to 29th! YEEHAW! But, we need your help to ensure we can run it! 
Please email BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com if you can help. 
 

PAC Meeting: Our next Hot Lunch winner could be YOU! Our next meeting is April 7th at 7pm (on 
Zoom)! (Meeting ID: 686 4472 4641   Passcode: Berksh!re3). Zoom Meeting Link: here. 
 

Munch-a-lunch Registration & Orders/Payments: NOTE: Always ensure to *confirm* your 
payment has been received, as orders without payment are not processed. When you complete 
your order, you will have two emails: an order confirmation AND your payment receipt. 
 

Donation Drive: Stay tuned for info & drop off dates coming soon. Keep saving those donations! 

-------------------------------------------- 

Thank you! All of you! For all you do in inspiring our students and keeping them healthy and safe. 

When we all work together, we can make the world a great place. 

One child. One family. One act of kindness, at a time! 

-------------------------------------------- 

PAC Executive Team 2021/2022 

President: Tabitha Rodgers / Vice President: Alexandra Eastman 

Treasurer: Vannie Bautista / Secretary: Jen C. & Krystle M. 
 

Please email us your questions, comments, kudos, ideas anytime 

at BerkshireParkPAC@outlook.com 

 

Online ordering for Fundraisers, 

Snacks, and Hot Lunch: 

https://munchalunch.com/login 

 

Search “Berkshire Park PAC” 

for our parents group to stay 

up-to-date on school events 

Important Information Regarding Fundraising: 
Funds raised by the PAC pays (or subsidizes) for school activities including, but not limited to: new library books, new/upgraded technology, fine 
arts, author visits, school performances/lessons such as dance, gymnastics, yoga, etc. Without your help and fundraising dollars these events 
would not happen because the government does not pay for them. As such, fundraising is especially important to our school and students. Thank 
you for continued support! 
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